
Project Update: October 2007 
 
Our presentation in Tasmania was a success! The perspective for marine conservation that 
we developed seemed to share commonalities with other regions and would be useful to 
apply in other situations where planning and implementation is not easy to achieve. 
 
We were invited to repeat the talk at Phillip Island Blue Penguin Reserve (Australia), where 
we took many ideas to improve the management of our local Magellanic penguin colony. 
Besides we were asked to repeat the talk for the Department of Conservation at Wellington, 
NZ but we run out of time so they left the invitation open. 
 
At the Congress I proposed the creation of something like the International Penguin 
Conservation Society. We will be thinking on this idea to see how we can work it out. 
 


